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MR Andy Postle

PO Box 6051 ST
Narraweena NSW NSW 2099
andypostle@me.com

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Whilst | understand that there will be many who do not want this application to go through |
would like to offer the opposing argument.

Many in the area are desperately waiting for 5G signal to be available, | run a small business
from home in Curl Curl and have a new 5G Wireless home broadband router from Optus which
should work here but just misses the connection which won't quite connect to the tower just
behind St Lukes School, so frustrating as when they roll out 5G then our internet will be a
minimum of 10 times faster both up and down which is essential for efficient small business.
Telstra NBN is very disappointingly slow as we didn't get fibre to the house!

We really need to allow Optus to place a transmission tower in our area and although | agree
that right next to the lagoon is not the best in terms of aesthetics we should be offering a viable
alternative if we turn this down.

There is absolutely no scientific data to say that 5G is harmful, none.
These fearful people worried when Microwave ovens were invented and they said that they
would kill us. What nonsense.

If you reject this application then please offer Optus the opportunity to install 5G in another way
to service the community around Nth Curl Curl, Makim Street, Headland Rd etc etc and down
towards the beach.

5G is the future if we do not allow this we will be left behind.



